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It has been a quite an interesting start of the year and Spring to say the least……  however, I hope 

everyone is staying safe and doing what makes you. With the COVID-19 the different regions and such 

have all been experiencing different levels of production, social distancing, and shutdowns. Here in 

Wyoming I feel we are blessed to continue to be able to sell real estate for our clients, obviously we are 

all adjusting and trying to make the best of the situation.  

In February during our annual Legislative meetings I was able to discuss with the local Presidents the 

importance of communication and being able to reach out and to myself or the BOD. It seemed like 

everyone agreed that we could all do a better job in communicating.  

I continue to recommend to all Local Presidents to jump on the bandwagon and get on the C2EX 

program and get trained and encourage their BOD to do the same as it seems everyone has a little time 

on everyone’s schedule. Because it is a self-speed program and honor system there is really know way of 

monitoring this program.    

During the Legislative meetings in February the St. Crow trip was a huge success and raised exceptionally 

good RPAC funds. With the COVID -19 it seems RPAC is going to be a little on the slow side as the focus 

seems to be on adjusting and just trying to make it thru all of this. Unfortunately, I missed the BOD 

meeting in DC and don’t know what NAR is going to do with RPAC funds…….  The SCBOR BOD has 

requested my presence at an RPAC event on June 11, 2020 in Sheridan so I will be attending. 

 

 

Cheers, 

Buck 


